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In this months issue:
We are so excited to announce that our 2021

Candy Land Classic competition will be held on

Saturday, April 24th at Waukesha North High

School! It is our biggest fundraiser of the year

so we will need a lot of hands-on deck to make

this event fun and safe for everyone. 

Set up for this event will take place on Friday, April 23rd, in the

evening. A Volunteer Sign-up sheet will be available soon, so

please check your emails!

CANDY LAND CLASSIC

ZOOM REMINDERS
This is just a kind reminder to please utilize the Zoom function only for

required quarantine/awaiting test results or if your family has specifically

opted to do Zoom full time. Thank you! 

SPRING BREAK 
The studio will be closed for Spring Break between Sunday, March 28th -

Sunday, April 4th. There will be no evening classes.

SHOES AND ATTIRE
It is a reminder for students to please bring an extra pair of clean shoes to

wear inside the gym/change into their dance shoes before entering the gym. If

your dancer needs new jazz or ballet shoes or tights, please order them very

soon, so they arrive before the 

Candy Land Classic competition. 

Orders must be paid for at the 

time the order is placed. 

Baton  $30

Jazz Shoes  $32

Baby Ballet Shoes  $23.90

Ballet Shoes $32

Half Ballet Shoes  $21

Youth Tights  $7

Adult Tights $9

Youth Convertible $10

Adult Convertible  $12

Body Tights  $15/$18


